
02. 10 '91 09:33 ' '2467159 E P C . KUAIT CABINET BASANA e002 

Kuwait Petroleum Corporation 

Mr. C. Colonna 
Conira Sa. 
6, rue des BOERS. 06000 Nice 
France. 

Dear Mr. Colonna, 

• • 

August 19th, 1991 

Thank you very much for meeting with our Committee. The 
Committee members were impressed with the presentation, and 
they feel they are satisfied with the information which was 
made available to them. The information was very helpful in 

fully evaluating your proposai. However, I regret to advise 
voit fl1M- xrrviir nrnrInAl rai r3 nnt• me et the> clritpria 
Committee. 

We thank you for your interest in the participation in 011 

well fire fighting. 

Yours-faithfuily, 

e«'( e -C 
Mahmoud A. A1-Rahmani 
Chairman 

Non-Conventional Fire Fighting Committee 
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